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July 15, 2021 

July 18 — 8th Sunday after Pentecost 

Sermon Title: “A Son to Me” 

Scripture: 2 Samuel 7:1-14a 

The Cynic always asks, “Can any person DO 

something without any self-interest as 

motivation?” Selfishness is a dominant force in 

nature; a natural consequence of the “survival of 

the fittest” undertone of our lives. So, is there any 

such thing as a truly selfless act? How should we 

understand human acts that appear to be 

selfless? David wants to build God a HOUSE. 

David lives in a mansion while “God’s House” is 

nothing more than a tent. God says NO! Why? 

Does David have ulterior motives? Does God need 

a house? Should we not build churches and call 

them God’s house? Come, let us reason together 

this Sunday.  
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Whitewater Rafting Trip on the Ocoee 

River, August 7, adults and children 

ages 12 and up. Contact Terry Wright 

at 678-663-4411 by July 16. UMM 

breakfast Sunday, July 18, at 8:30 a.m. 
 

Thanks so much for everyone who has donated to VBS this 

year! If you would still like to make a monetary donation it 

will be well used and most appreciated! If you took a sticky 

note please drop your item by the church by July 16. 

We would like to start the nursery back by August 8, but we 

need nursery workers! If you love working with children and 

would be interested in being part of a paid nursery rotation, 

please contact Jaime McLemore at jaimeleta@yahoo.com. 

While we have no one to lead the Prayer Ministry, all prayer 

requests should be sent to office@bascombumc.org. If you 

would like to be on the list to receive an email when prayer 

requests are received, send your email address to 

office@bascombumc.org. Please note that Tammy works 

part time and does not check email on the weekend, so 

prayer requests may not be sent out immediately. 

Super Seniors will resume on 

August 18 (3rd Wednesday), 11:00-

1:00, in the Fellowship Hall. Sonny 

Morris will entertain. Bring your 

own bag lunch and drink. 

Bascomb Softball 
Did you know that Bascomb UMC has a softball team? We 

play on Thursday nights at Hobgood Park. Anyone who would 

be interested in joining the Bascomb softball team please 

contact Ryan Kasper at kasperryan@gmail.com or 

630.956.2996. The next season starts August 9th and runs for 

about 10 weeks. I would like to have an idea of interest no 

later than July 15th.  

Socks for Homeless Vets 

Collection basket in the Narthex. 

Visit Our  
Thrift Store! 

9550 Main Street 
Woodstock, GA 30188 

678-324-7937 
Wednesday – Friday 

10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Saturday, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Volunteers needed! If you are available to help, contact 
Susan Austin at 706-830-3546. 

Vacation Bible School  
July 19-23, 9am–12pm 
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